
 

 

 

May 30, 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of Rising 6th Graders, 
 
Welcome to Lufkin Road Middle School! I am excited about the new school year and I am looking forward to 
meeting you and your student. Our second Information Night will be held on Wednesday, June 12, 6:00 PM in the 
gym. The power point will be the same as the one shown during the January Open House. This is an opportunity for 
you to ask specific questions and tour the building again. Students will meet with me separately – I am so excited; 
and then I will meet with parents/guardians.  
 
I encourage you to visit Lufkin’s website at www.wcpss.net/lufkinroadms. There you can find supply lists (by team) 
and can order supplies through: https://www.yubbler.com/Yub/Details/19380. The items will be shipped directly to 
your home. By entering your email in the pop-up that opens when you visit the site you will automatically receive a 
15% discount on your purchase or use the coupon code: LUFKIN15; our school also benefits if you choose to order 
through this method. In the upcoming weeks there will be information about ordering PE shirts, student agendas, 
and our Lufkin 20th year shirts. Please check our website weekly now and throughout the school year so you can stay 
abreast of updates which will be found front and center on our website, scrolling across the top of our page, and/or 
in the Principal Message. You can verify your student’s track assignment by going into PowerSchool; if you do not 
have access to PowerSchool please feel free to contact our Data Manager, Lisa Bannister.  
 
Our ONLY schedule pick-up for the 2019-20 school year will be Monday, July 8, between 10:00-noon and 4-6:00 PM. 
At that time students will receive their schedule, meet their core teacher team, and check out their pod area. You 
will have the opportunity to walk through the building and see where elective classrooms are located. 
Parents/guardians may pick up the following items if previously ordered: PE shirts, student agendas (every student is 
required to have a Lufkin agenda), and our Lufkin 20th Year shirts. (Note: Look for links on our website in the 
upcoming weeks for you to be able to order these items.) Please note that the schedule pick-up times allow for 
families to arrive any time during the time frames listed above; this is not a 2-hour orientation. For your 
convenience, you may choose to park in the back of the building by entering the campus where it says “buses only” 
or in the front parking lot. 
 
Our school day for the 2019-20 school year will be 8:15 AM - 3:00 PM. Students who are carpooled may be dropped 
off beginning at 7:45 AM. If you are interested in being a member of our PTA and/or serve as an officer or 
committee chair you can learn more about the Lufkin Road Middle School PTA by checking out their tab on our 
website. Our PTA is an integral part of our school community and I hope you will become an active member.  
 
Thank you and I look forward to meeting you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Karen Sinders 
Principal 

http://www.wcpss.net/lufkinroadms
https://www.yubbler.com/Yub/Details/19380

